
 

Reason for STA Extension 

 

The primary station for K294CA, Monterey, California (FAC: 147613) 
surrendered its FCC authorization on April 30, 2023, therefore the translator 
station is silent due to lack of primary station. The licensee continues to work 
to finalize arrangements with an alternative primary station to rebroadcast and 
will return the translator to on air operation once final arrangements for a new 
primary station are made. The licensee respectfully requests special temporary 
authority for K294CA to remain silent until it can recommence broadcasting 
with a new primary station.” 


